GE Nuclear Energy

November 13, 1997

Mr. M. F. Weber, Licensing Branch NMSS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T 8-D-14

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject Request ‘or Change in the Fundamental Nuclear Material Control Plan

Refercnce 1) NRC License SNM-1097, Dock st 70-1113

2) Request for Change in the Fundamental Nuclear Material Controi Plan
Dated 11/13/97

Dear Mr. Weber

With reference to activities authorized by NRC License SNM-1097 at the GE fuel fabrication

plant in Wilmington, Morth Carolina, GE is submitting FNMCP changes pursuant to 10 CFR
70.32 (¢)

The attachment contains FNMC Plan change descriptions, and replaces Chapters 3, «+ and 7 of
the plan change in Reference 2 above

(} ’
Pursuant to 10 CFR 2.70(C), GE requests that the attachment to this !etter be withheld froin

public (‘sclosure as it coritains irformation which identifies GE procedures for safeguarding
licensed SNM

Please contact R. N. Martyn on (910) 675-6411 if you have any questions or would like to
discuss this matter further
Sincerely

GE NUCLEAR ENERGY
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Charles M. Vaughan
Acting Manager
Faciiity Licensing
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